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CITY OF HAMILTON
MOTION

Council: February 10, 2021

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR T. WHITEHEAD..........cccciiiimiiiinin e

SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR.... ..ttt e e

Amendments to Item 7.1 of the January 20, 2021 Council Minutes, respecting the
Physician Recruitment Program Contract Extensions — Program Coordinator and
Practice Advisor and Physician Recruitment Coordinator

WHEREAS, on January 20, 2021, Council approved the Physician Recruitment Program
Contract Extensions — Program Coordinator and Practice Advisor and Physician
Recruitment Coordinator;

WHEREAS, City of Hamilton Human Resources staff have confirmed that the City of
Hamilton has a responsibility to provide human resources support to Hamilton
Physicians/the Physician Recruitment Program;

WHEREAS, City of Hamilton Human Resources staff have recommended that the
contracts for the Physician Recruitment Program Coordinator and Practice Advisor, and
Physician Recruitment Coordinator should be extended for a fixed term, rather than a
month-to-month term; and

WHEREAS, the Physician Recruitment & Retention Steering Committee is currently
considering the restructuring of the Physician Recruitment Program, and its review of
the program is expected to be carried out over the next several months.

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED:

That Item 7.1 of the January 20, 2021 Council Minutes, respecting the Physician
Recruitment Program Contract Extensions — Program Coordinator and Practice Advisor
and Physician Recruitment Coordinator, be amended, to read as follows:

(@) That the current Physician Recruitment Program Coordinator and Practice
Advisor’s contract be extended from March 1, 2021 to provide a continuation of
services to the Physician Recruitment program, with the following changes:

0] That the Physician Recruitment Program Coordinator and Practice Advisor
report to the Working Group of the Physician Recruitment & Retention
Steering Committee;

(i) That the contract continue until August 31, 2021; and



(b)

(i)  That, in the event that employment ends earlier than expected, the
Physician Recruitment Program Coordinator and Practice Advisor
will be provided with three (3) weeks’ written notice in advance of
their last day of work.

That the Physician Recruitment Coordinator’s contract, which expired April 15,
2020, be renewed effective January 4, 2021 to provide a continuation of services
to the Physician Recruitment program, with the following changes:

(i)  That the Physician Recruitment Coordinator report to the Working Group of
the Physician Recruitment & Retention Steering Committee;

(i) That the contract continue until August 31, 2021; and

(iii)  That, in the event that employment ends earlier than expected, the
Physician Recruitment Coordinator will be provided with three (3)
weeks’ written notice in advance of their last day of work.



